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Dear Parents and Carers of Welbourn C of E Primary School 

 

As we approach the end of this term, the end of year and our Christmas festivities, we are also 

approaching the end of our year with Mr Eden as our Executive Headteacher. 

 

I am sure you will all join me in thanking Mr Eden for his hard work, determination and diligence that 

he has shown to us during this year. It has been an unprecedented year, from his start in January and our 

Ofsted inspection in March. We would also like to thank Mrs Wright who has stepped up into a Deputy 

Headteacher role and Mrs Moore who has continued her support as our School Business Manager, Mrs 

France who has supported us as Clerk to the Governors during the period. 

 

As Mr Eden returns to his role at Ancaster we are continuing to work incredibly hard here at Welbourn 

to ensure that the work he has began will continue from January in order to receive the very best 

outcomes for the children at Welbourn. 

  

As a Governing Body we acknowledge the School needs strong and effective Leadership and are 

working very hard to ensure that is in place. We will update you further when this is possible. 

 

With very best wishes  

 

Allison Jackson  

Chair of Governors 

Welbourn CofE Primary school 
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